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Pihlajalinna completed the repurchase of own shares

Pihlajalinna has completed the repurchase of own shares, which started on 19 June 2025 and
ended on 16 July 2025. During that time, Pihlajalinna acquired a total of 107,235 own shares
for an average price of EUR 15.8529 per share. The total sum used for the repurchase was
EUR 1.7 million. The shares were acquired in public trading on Nasdaq Helsinki Ltd. at the
market price prevailing at the time of purchase.

The repurchased shares were acquired on the basis of the authorisation given by the Annual
General Meeting on 24 April 2025. The shares were repurchased for the purposes of the
Group's incentive programme and the annual remuneration of the members of the Board of
Directors.

Following the repurchase, Pihlajalinna holds a total of 140,069 own shares, corresponding to
0.62 % of the total number of shares.
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